The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order
on October 1, 2009 at 7:02 p.m. Present were Bill Goodrich, Jim Lindsey, Ted Plevinsky, Donald
Rifenbury, E. F. Hartman, Len Kalechitz, Lenny Kalechitz, Clifford Reed, and Linda Rockwell.

Public Comments None.
Minutes Bill made a motion to approve the September 2009 meeting minutes as

presented. Jim seconded and Ted voted yes.

Road Report  Bill reported the following September activities: Set trucks up for winter,
patched holes at intersections, all trucks are inspected, Truck 33 being checked out for skip
problem at Fleet Source Hillcrest, graded Mucky storm damage, and leaf machine has gone to
Montrose Borough. Some discussion is held on English Flats Road.

No bids were received for the ‘89 International S-1800.
Treasurer’'s Report Bill made a motion to accept the September 2009 Treasurer’s Report as

presented, pay Bill List 10-09, pay any bills which are normally paid at the monthly meeting, and
pay the payroll for October. Ted seconded and Jim voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input None.

Old Business  The budget meeting is set for Thursday, October 15 and has been advertised.
The Susquehanna County Township Officials Fall Convention is Thursday, October 22.

New Business There is no interest in the Susquehanna/Wyoming Co. Flood Summit.
There is no interest in the Susquehanna County Conservation District Annual Banquet.

Don Rifenbury questioned the sign on the front door regarding police coverage. It is noted that
it would require the township to pay $52 for every resident the first year, $104 the second year,
and $156 the third year. The supervisors concluded that this would break the township. Linda
read a letter from Senator Lisa Baker in opposition to House Bill 1500.

Don Rifenbury questioned the leaf machine going to Montrose. Grant funds which paid for the
machine were explained by Ted. It was also noted during the same conversation that the brush

cutter from Franklin Township is here. Liberty Township will continue to use it until or if
Franklin Township asks for it.

Meetings The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.
Correspondence Routine correspondence is read and discussed.

Truck Bids Bill made a motion to rebid the ‘89 International 5-1800 less the $2500
minimum. Ted seconded and Jim voted yes.

Payroll and Check Signing The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.
Adjournment Ted made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:52 p.m. Bill seconded and Jim
voted yes.




